
STATUS STATE  SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Alabama

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Alaska

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Arizona

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Arkansas

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

California

CalEnviroScreen

Establishing Policies

CalEnviroScreen (2014)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2014 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/alabama
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/alaska
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/arizona
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/arkansas
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/california
https://oehha.ca.gov/calenviroscreen
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Colorado

Colorado EnviroScreen 2.0

Establishing Policies

Colorado EnviroScreen 2.0 (2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2024 

Enacted

Connecticut

Connecticut EJ Screening Tool

Connecticut EJ Communities

Establishing Policies

Connecticut EJ Communities

(2023)

Connecticut EJ Screening Tool

(2023)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2023 

Enacted

Delaware

EJ Area Viewer

Establishing Policies

EJ Area Viewer (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2022 

Not
Enacted

Florida

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Georgia

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/colorado
https://cdphe.colorado.gov/enviroscreen
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/connecticut
https://ctdeep.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d04ec429d0a4477b9526689dc7809ffe
https://connecticut-environmental-justice.circa.uconn.edu/maps-overview/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/delaware
https://dnrec.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/sidebar/index.html?appid=c639c1d1be634591b8e14d3f3205f753
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/florida
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/georgia
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Hawai‘i

Justice40 Disadvantaged Tracts in
Hawai‘i

Establishing Policies

Justice40 Disadvantaged Tracts

in Hawai‘i (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2022 

Not
Enacted

Idaho

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Enacted

Illinois

Illinois EPA EJ Start

Establishing Policies

Illinois EPA EJ Start (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2022 

Not
Enacted

Indiana

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Iowa

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/hawaii
https://www.arcgis.com/apps/dashboards/36c9bb9f7e0749028378240ec5176d14
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/idaho
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/illinois
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/aa364c77db684dfa92afa5094b69f6ff
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/indiana
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/iowa
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Kansas

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Kentucky

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Louisiana

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Maine

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/kansas
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/kentucky
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/louisiana
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/maine
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Maryland

MD EJSCREEN

MD Climate and Health Equity Mapper

Establishing Policies

MD EJSCREEN (2021)

MD Climate and Health Equity

Mapper (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2021 

Enacted

Massachusetts

Massachusetts 2020 EJ Populations

Establishing Policies

Massachusetts 2020 EJ

Populations (2020)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2020 

Enacted

Michigan

MiEJScreen: Environmental Justice
Screening Tool (Version 1.0)

Establishing Policies

MiEJScreen: Environmental

Justice Screening Tool (Version

1.0) (2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2024 

Enacted

Minnesota

Understanding Environmental Justice in
Minnesota

Establishing Policies

Understanding Environmental

Justice in Minnesota (2023)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2023 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/maryland
https://p1.cgis.umd.edu/ejscreen/
https://p1.cgis.umd.edu/mdclimateequity/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/massachusetts
https://mass-eoeea.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=1d6f63e7762a48e5930de84ed4849212
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/michigan
https://www.michigan.gov/egle/maps-data/miejscreen
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/minnesota
https://www.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=f5bf57c8dac24404b7f8ef1717f57d00
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Mississippi

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Missouri

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Montana

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

Not
Enacted

Nebraska

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Nevada

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/mississippi
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/missouri
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/montana
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/nebraska
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/nevada
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

New Hampshire

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 

Enacted

New Jersey

Environmental Justice Mapping,
Assessment and Protection Tool
(EJMAP)

NJ Overburdened Communities

Establishing Policies

Environmental Justice Mapping,

Assessment and Protection Tool

(EJMAP) (2022)

NJ Overburdened Communities

(2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2022 

Not
Enacted

New Mexico

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Enacted

New York

Disadvantaged Communities Map

Maps & GIS Tools for Environmental
Justice

Establishing Policies

Maps & GIS Tools for

Environmental Justice (2020)

Disadvantaged Communities Map

(2023)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2023 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-hampshire
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-jersey
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/548632a2351b41b8a0443cfc3a9f4ef6
https://njdep.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=34e507ead25b4aa5a5051dbb85e55055
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-mexico
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-york
https://dec.ny.gov/get-involved/environmental-justice/gis-tools
https://climate.ny.gov/resources/disadvantaged-communities-criteria/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

North Carolina

N.C. Environmental Justice Hub

DEQ North Carolina Community
Mapping System

Establishing Policies

DEQ North Carolina Community

Mapping System (2020)

Executive Order 292 (2023)

N.C. Environmental Justice Hub

(2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2024 

Not
Enacted

North Dakota

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Ohio

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Oklahoma

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/north-carolina
https://deq.nc.gov/outreach-education/environmental-justice/deq-north-carolina-community-mapping-system
https://governor.nc.gov/executive-order-no-292/open
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/4c9561f7a1a7415d86201a785753e56f/page/Page/?views=ENVIRONMENTAL
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/north-dakota
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/ohio
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/oklahoma
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

In-
Progress

Oregon

The Environmental Justice Council is
required to develop an EJ mapping tool
by September 15, 2025.

Establishing Policies

HB 4077 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2022 

Enacted

Pennsylvania

PennEnviroScreen

Environmental Justice Areas Viewer

Establishing Policies

Environmental Justice Areas

Viewer (2023)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2023 

Enacted

Rhode Island

RIDEM Environmental Justice Area Map

Establishing Policies

RIDEM Environmental Justice

Area Map (2023)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2023 

Not
Enacted

South Carolina

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/oregon
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2022R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/HB4077/Enrolled
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/pennsylvania
https://padep-1.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=f31a188de122467691cae93c3339469c
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/rhode-island
https://dem.ri.gov/environmental-protection-bureau/initiatives/environmental-justice
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/south-carolina
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

South Dakota

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Tennessee

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

Texas

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Not
Enacted

Utah

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 

In-
Progress

Vermont

The Agency of Natural Resources is
required to develop an EJ mapping tool
by January 2025.

Establishing Policies

SB 148 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2022 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/south-dakota
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/tennessee
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/texas
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/utah
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/vermont
https://legislature.vermont.gov/bill/status/2022/S.148
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Virginia

VA EJScreen+

Establishing Policies

VA EJScreen+ (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2022 

Enacted

Washington

Washington Environmental Health
Disparities Map

Establishing Policies

Washington Environmental Health

Disparities Map (2019)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2019 

Not
Enacted

West Virginia

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

In-
Progress

Wisconsin

The Wisconsin Economic Development
Corporation (WEDC) and three other
state agencies are developing the
Wisconsin Environmental Equity Tool
(WEET).

Establishing Policies

Wisconsin Environmental Equity

Tool (WEET)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=title_1&sort=desc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_state_region&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=policy_components_progress&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org?view_args%5B0%5D=334&keyword=&order=field_imp_year&sort=asc
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/virginia
https://vadeq.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=bad3e23c0d6545a1b6b36c1a45e8ed43
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/washington
https://doh.wa.gov/data-and-statistical-reports/washington-tracking-network-wtn/washington-environmental-health-disparities-map
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/west-virginia
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/wisconsin
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/climate/env-equity-tool.htm
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/climate-governance-equity/ej-mapping-tools


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Wyoming

Environmental justice (EJ) mapping tools
are interactive maps that visualize key
EJ concepts, such as demographic
information, EJ community definitions,
and environmental and public health
threats.
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